
April 16, 1973 

The Supervisors of Mt. JO Twp., Adams Co., Pa. held a special meeting for the 

opening of Oil Bids—45,000 gals more or less.  

 The contract went to Roadite Inc., York Pa.   

 Meeting was adjourned until May 7, 1973 at 8:00 p.m. in which the meeting will 

be held in the election house.   

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Harry Burns, Jr., 

supervisor.   


